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Mr Foster and Mrs Woodmansey will also be holding SATS information 
evenings for Y2 and Y6 parents later this month. Mrs Woodmansey, our 
Assistant Head is now our Y2 teacher, as Mrs Duncan is having an operation 
at the moment and is away from school. 

“Fantastic all 
children were happy 
and super!” 
 

 
School life has been busy straight away this week 
with the children exploring ART every afternoon 

and RESPECT afternoon. Look out for those 
photos on twitter. 

 
 

Twitter 
Follow our new St Charles Twitter for regular updates of your child’s school life. 

 
It is now: 

@Stcharlesvchull 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Happy New Year and welcome back to the Spring Term. We hope you and your 
families have had a relaxing break: the children have come back refreshed and made 
an enthusiastic start to the new year. We are all so excited at all the learning and 
events we have planned for this term. We have liturgies, special lunches, trips, 
visitors, parent’s nights, stay and read events, breakfast with a book event and 
HOPEFULLY another D I S C O just before the Easter break. You should have the Spring 
Term Calendar in your child’s bookbag. 

Along with this newsletter is a copy of 
our Religious Education newsletter, 

this outlines the content of our 
Religious Education themes this term. 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Parent Survey 
 
Attached with this newsletter is a parent’s survey, please could I ask you to complete and return to 
school, along with the raffle ticket, the ticket goes into a draw when you child returns the form to 
school. The winning ticket drawn will receive a £10 ASDA voucher!!! 
 
It is important we gather some feedback to help us to continue to improve St Charles and make it 
the best place it can be for your children. 
 
 
Many thanks for your support 
 
Mrs Siedle 

 

Correct Uniform Reminder 

Correct PE Kit 
• White T-Shirt 
• Black Shorts 

• Jogging bottoms can be worn for outside sports 
during cooler weather.  

• Black Sandshoes 

• Trainers can be worn for sport and PE outside. 

Correct School Uniform  
• Burgundy School sweatshirt or 

Burgundy school cardigan 

• Burgundy Fleece (to be taken off inside) 
• Gold Polo-shirt Trousers 

• Grey Skirt or Pinafore 

• Black shoes only (trainers are not 
permitted except for PE) 

• Grey or black socks or tights 

• Summer Dresses are Red/Yellow 

Shoes  
We want your children to be safe and 
comfortable at school and we want them to 
be able to have fun and run around at 
playtime. Shoes should be black and flat 
and should fit well to the foot eg. lace-up 
shoes or velcro-fasten. 

Advance warning of important dates  

 
13th January 2020 - Year 2 Stay and Read - 2:45pm 
16th January 2020 - St Charles family mass in the school hall. Everyone is welcome, come 
and join us before you collect the children at home time - 2:45pm 
20th January 2020 - Year 5 Stay and Read - 2:45pm 
24th January 2020 - Chinese New Year Day & Lunch  
27th January 2020 - Year 3 Stay and Read - 2:45pm 
30th January 2020 - Year 1 Stay and Pray - 2:45pm 
31st January 2020 - Parent Coffee with Miss E. Wilson - 2:30pm 
 


